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The Pharmacy Quality Assurance Commission (commission) accredits schools and colleges of 
pharmacy accredited by the Accreditation Council for Pharmacy Education (ACPE) by meeting 
the 2016 ACPE standards. This accreditation by the commission meets the requirement of RCW 
18.64.080(1)(c). 

The commission will review its policy on the accreditation of ACPE at any time there are 
changes to the accreditation standards.  
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NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF A POLICY STATEMENT  
 

 

 

Title of Policy Statement:  Accreditation of Colleges of Pharmacy | Policy Number P007 

 

Issuing Entity:  Pharmacy Quality Assurance Commission 

 

Subject Matter:  This policy clarifies that the Pharmacy Quality Assurance Commission 

accredits schools and colleges of pharmacy accredited by the Accreditation Council for 

Pharmacy Education (ACPE) by meeting the 2016 ACPE standards.  

 

Effective Date:  May 29, 2020 

 

Contact Person: Lindsay Trant 

   Rules & Legislative Consultant, 

   Pharmacy Quality Assurance Commission, 

   Washington State Department of Health 

   360-236-2932 

   PharmacyRules@doh.wa.gov 
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